
LET THE GOOD TIMES ROLL! 
 

Wednesday, June 3rd 
“PRIME TIME”~The virtual version 
We were very disappointed that Prime Time had been planned and scheduled 
to take place just after school closed in March.  We just couldn’t let this 
opportunity pass to share the love of reading with our fourth graders.  Since 
we can’t all be together and see our teachers in person for Prime Time, we 
decided to video them reading the book we chose for the event “Scribble 
Stones” and bring it to you!  All of our fourth grade teachers and some 
special guest teachers appear in the recording of this book! You don’t want 
to miss it! 
 
Our activity planned for Prime Time to go along with the book was for 
students to create a scribble stone on one of the stones from the Center 
School Courtyard.  We would then have you place the stone you created back 
in the courtyard, leaving your mark on Center School for years to come!  
This activity can still happen and we hope you will participate.  Here’s how: 

! Watch the vimeo of “Scribble Stones” on June 3 (link will be sent to 
you on 6/3) 

! Pick up a stone anytime June 3 to June 15 and write a message or 
decorate with your own design.  (Stones will be in bins in front of the 
main entrance at Center School, 24/7, for pick-up anytime) 

! Return your stone anytime up until June 19th by dropping off at Center 
School.  Mrs. Cass will spray the stones to preserve them and place 
them in the Courtyard. 

! Come back and visit sometime before you graduate high school and 
find your stone! 
 

Sunday June 6th 
Grade 4 Art Show Premieres  
A link will be sent to you on Sunday 6/6 to view and share with family! 
 
Monday June 15th 
Take a drive by Center School for a special message from the PTA and the 
Center School Staff. 
 



 

LET THE GOOD TIMES ROLL! 
 
Wednesday, June 17th 
Grade 4 Celebration  
 
Parents are asked to drive through the pick-up line behind Center School for 
a special send off for our fourth graders.  We ask that each family arrive in 
one car at the following times.  All of our elementary teachers have been 
invited to line the back driveway and clap off our rising fourth graders!  
While this is certainly not the same as the event we were planning we have 
worked hard along with the support of the PTA to include as many 
components of the celebration day as possible. 
 

8:30 Ferguson Students car parade by 
class down the pick-up 

driveway 
 

Teachers line up with 
cheer gear along the 

carline driveway 
 

PTA will distribute 
Memory Bag as they exit 
the Sylvester public lot. 

8:55 Walsh 
9:20 Gordon 
9:45 Bryerton 
10:10 Capraro 
10:35 Tavares 
11:00 Luccarelli 
11:25 Polansky 
11:50 Lancaster 

 
When you get to the public lot at Sylvester Field, the PTA will be there to 
hand you a celebration bag that includes the pieces that would have been 
part of our celebration day!  A celebration bag for each student includes… 

 Signature t-shirt 
 “Oh the Places You’ll Go” book 
 Grade 4 Memory books and pen  
 Grade 4 Photo 
 Certificate 

 
The celebration ends with a special grade four video sent to you at 1:00 on 
June 17th!  We know you will laugh and cry and enjoy some memorable 
moments from the elementary years! 


